
   
 

The Putnam Valley Grange 
Presents: 

 

Putnam After Dark  
A program series - open to the Public 

Join us as we explore the world of the unknown, the mysterious, the paranormal. 
For the absolute skeptic, no proof is enough.  For the absolute believer, no proof is necessary. 

 

For those who look at things and can't help but wonder...there is Putnam After Dark. 
 

 
  

Bigfoot in our Backyard 
With Bigfoot Researcher 

Gayle Beatty 
Bigfoot Researchers of the Hudson Valley 

 
Friday, October 2, 2015 at 7:00 pm 

 

 
 

Some believe that Bigfoot is nothing more than a myth – an urban (or forest) legend. 
Others believe that there just might just be something to all of those sightings and 

footprints and Native American lore, but such a creature could only possibly 
survive and remain hidden in the remote and heavily forested Pacific Northwest. 

Still others believe he is here. Those who have seen him - know he is! 
 

Join Putnam After Dark and Hudson Valley Bigfoot Researcher Gayle Beatty to learn 
more about the possibilities that this unique species could be living so close to us. 

 
 

Requested Admission Contribution just $10 
(if you can, it helps us to keep the lights on at the Grange) 

 
Programs are held at The Putnam Valley Grange Hall 

128 Mill Street (at Peekskill Hollow Rd.) ♦ Putnam Valley, NY 10579 at 7:00 pm 
For further information, please contact: (914) 949-4679 • info@PutnamValleyGrange.org 


